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Tynewater Primary School        a thinking-caring learning community      Information for Parents 3/12/2013

Dear Parent/Carer
Volunteers wanted – Health Week 
For the week beginning 18th June, we are having a whole school Health Week organised by this year’s Health and Wellbeing Committee. Throughout the week all pupils, from nursery to P7, will take part in a range of taster sports sessions run by local coaches and have health related activities in class.
We are looking for parent/carer volunteers who could assist in helping our pupils learn about all aspects of their health. If you are a sports coach, yoga teacher, dental nurse or any other health professional we would love to have your support during the week. If you would be happy to give class talks or taster sessions please complete the slip below and return it to the school office by Thursday 31st May.  

Thank you for your continued support,

Jen Gardiner 

Douglas Lawson 

Jen Gardiner  

Douglas Lawson
Acting Principal Teacher 

Head Teacher
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please complete and return by Thursday 31st May
Health Week – Parent Volunteer 
	Name 
	

	Role/profession 
	

	Availability -  please circle where appropriate 
	
	
	
	

	
	Monday 18 June
	9:00 – 10:30
	11:00 – 12:30
	1:30 – 3:30

	
	Tuesday 19 June
	9:00 – 10:30
	11:00 – 12:30
	1:30 – 3:30

	
	Wednesday 20 June
	9:00 – 10:30
	11:00 – 12:30
	1:30 – 3:30

	
	Thursday 21 June
	9:00 – 10:30
	11:00 – 12:30
	1:30 – 3:30
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